
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 30, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Thank you to all the families who have requested technology for your child(ren). We are now in the 

process of verifying all the requests and getting the technology ready for our students.  

Although we are waiting for direction from the Ministry of Education around the specifics of the extended 

school closure, parents and students should be assured that our schools and our Board planning teams are 

working around the clock to ensure that teacher-led distance learning is in place for the extended closure 

period.   

 

A link to Learning at Home – Resources for Families was posted today to the Board website at www.st-

clair.net  It has additional resources to help support parents and guardians.   

  

We will be contacting families in the near future about the pick up of devices.  In order to help safeguard 

our community, we are working with our public health partners to develop a very controlled and 

measured distribution method that will take place over several days.  

We appreciate your patience as we work through this process. 

Sincerely, 

Deb Crawford 

Director of Education 
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